



20073-27-071

17 May 1985

Home Birth Association (N.Z.) P.O. Box 7093 AUCKLAND

Dear Sir/Madam

We refer to our earlier correspondence when we advised of our proposed seminar on New Birth Technologies.

We now enclose copies of our enrolment form should any of your members or other interested parties wish to attend the seminar. Please note the change in venue from that previously advertised.

Please feel free to use the enrolment forms for more than one person. Numbers attending the seminar will however be limited and we would appreciate the early return of your enrolment form.

For further information please phone me at 775-009 or those persons mentioned on the brochure.

Yours faithfully

AUCKLAND WOMEN LAYWERS ASSOCIATION

Oronwer Mypel

Bronwen Klippel